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Riana J. van Rensburg

From: Riana J. van Rensburg <riana@adienvironmental.co.za>

Sent: Wednesday, 04 November 2020 09:04

To: Tswai, D

Cc: adie@adienvironmental.co.za

Subject: Rockdale Erf 1051, Comment from SAHRA

Attachments: SAHRA Final Comment.pdf

Good morning Ms. Tswai 

 

RE: THE DEVELOPMENT OF A NEIGHOURHOOD SHOPPING CENTRE ON ERF 1051 (ZONED 

PUBLIC OPEN SPACE), ROCKDALE, MIDDELBURG (ADIENV REF: BA 2020/02; DARDLEA REF: 

1/3/1/16 1N-218) 

 

Please find attached the Final Comment (letter dated: 3 November 2020) from the South African 

Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA) for your information. As indicated in the letter, SAHRA has no 

objection to the proposed development. 

 

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards 

Riana J. van Rensburg (Masters in Environmental Management) 

Registered Environmental Assessment Practitioner (EAP): 2019/1341 
 

AdiEnvironmental cc 

Tel: 013-697 5021 

P.O. Box 647 

Witbank 

1035 

 

 

Think before you print. Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
Disclaimer: 
This e-mail and any accompanying attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual/s named. If you are not the named 
addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. You are requested to notify the sender immediately and delete this entire communication. E-
mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or free of errors or viruses. The sender does not accept any liability or responsibility for any interception, 
corruption, destruction, loss, late arrival or incompleteness of or tampering or interference with any of the information contained in this e-mail or for its incorrect 
delivery or non-delivery for whatsoever reason or for its effect on any electronic device of the recipient. If verification of this e-mail or any attachment is required, 
please request a hard-copy version.  

 


